DISC LANGUAGE BECOMES MORE INCLUSIVE

Starting November 30th, 2020, the gender pronoun choice of They/Them will be added to all
new reports. This is in an effort to support inclusivity and diversity for everyone.

If you're curious to learn more, click the link below to review and download the new ebook,
"Gender, Pronouns, & Inclusion in the Workplace: What You Need to Know."

You'll find the book contains several pages of helpful tips re terms and how to phrase
questions. The key is to respect those you may not fully understand.

https://talentmattersct.com/knowledge center.html
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